
GRAPES to Attend ECCE 2011 

 
In September 2011, GRAPES members from both the University of Arkansas and the University 

of South Carolina will attend ECCE 2011 in Phoenix, Arizona.  The conference will run from 

September 17 through September 22 and the exposition, at which GRAPES will be hosting a 

booth, will run on September 19
th

 and 20
th

.  More than 30 corporate and academic exhibitors are 

scheduled to participate in the Exposition, which includes a banquet where students will present 

posters of their work for industry professionals to view and critique.   
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